
2020-2021 10th Street Edition Information 
for Students and Parents-August Update 

Rehearsals 

 Monday nights: Setup at 6:00; rehearsal 6:30-9:30 p.m. beginning August 
31 through February 22.  

Each and every Monday, the safety of a possible rehearsal will be considered regarding the 
status of COVID-19 in our area. Some rehearsals may be switched to online, some may be 
cancelled all together. Please block out this Monday time for the duration of the season. 

Camps 

August Camp with April James and Lexi Robson. This camp will be done fully through Zoom. I 
will send an exact schedule prior to the 17th that provides the links for Zoom access, a 
detailed schedule, and requirements for students. Consider preparing for this camp by setting 
up an open space at home to dance in freely. Please reach out ahead of time if there is an 
anticipated issue with Zoom access.  

 Monday, August 17th 4-9:30pm 

 Tuesday, August 18th TBA 4-9:30pm 

 Wednesday, August 19 4-9:30pm 

 Thursday, August 20 7-9:30pm 

 Friday August 21 4-9:30pm 

 Saturday, August 22 Noon-9pm 

Camp times are mildly at the discretion of our choreographers. It is possible that we will start 
later than posted or end earlier than posted. We will not extend time on any day.  

Winter Camp Dates/Possible Video Recording Dates 

The goal of our adapted season is to create a video product of our show that is 
filmed in person. Of course, this may or may not be possible considering the 
status of the virus at various times throughout the year. Please keep these dates 
open as possible rehearsal or possible filming dates for our show.  

-Saturday, December 19th 9am-9pm 
-Saturday, January 16th 9am-9pm 
-Saturday, February 13th 9am-9pm 
-Saturday, March 28th 9am-9pm 



10th Street Fees: 

 

Student Costume (10th Street Jacket, T Shirt) - $50 

Students will keep their jacket and t shirt to wear/rehearse in. We may ask that students put 
together things they have at home to create the look we need for our videoed show.  

 

 

As we have cancelled all fundraising performances and Supernova for the year, we really have 
no way of generating funds for the program. However, we still have a lot of anticipated 
spending in hiring of our choreographers, arrangers, sound and video crew for recording, and 
production of our video. Because of this, we are asking for a suggested donation to help offset 
these costs and keep the program out of the red heading into future years. If you have the 
means, please consider donating an additional $75-100 in your payment. Thank you! 

 

 

Please make all payments payable to Linn-Mar High School and take them to Joyce Dayton in 
the Cashier’s office  Directors will not collect any payments.  If you need a more flexible 
payment plan or are interested in scholarship, please see Mrs. Buelt to make arrangements. We 
will find a way to make this work for your child no matter what the situation is, just please 
communicate with us. 


